MINUTES PARKS & RECREATION COMMISSION CITY OF BROOKINGS JULY 6, 1978

Present: Ellis Watkins, Al Phillips, Del Oliver, Clay Cox. There was not a quorum.

Steve Buckley was present to ask the permission of the Commission for the reserved use of the tennis courts to hold a tennis tournament on August 4, 5, and 6. He was given permission to conduct the tennis contest and cooperation of the City.

Presidents of the Little League and Soft Ball League were present to discuss difficulties of scheduling and practice sessions, and coordination with watering and mowing the field.

Watkins reviewed the letter he had prepared to the City Council recommending the sale of three pieces of property designated as "Parks". This matter had already been approved by unanimous agreement with Commission members.

Ellis H Water

ATTEST:

SECRETARY